

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Council

FROM:

Sue Edwards, President

Waller Creek Local Government Corporation

DATE:

July 1, 2015

SUBJECT:

Waller Creek Local Government Corporation (LGC) Quarterly Progress Report - June

2015

For your information, enclosed is the Waller Creek Local Government Corporation Quarterly Progress Report - June 2015.

Highlighted in the report are both public and private projects within the District. Each project contains a brief description, schedule and status.

Should you have any questions and/or need additional information please feel free to contact the Waller Creek District Team Lead, Kristin Pipkin, P.E., Watershed Protection Department at 512-974-3315 or via email at kristink.pipkin@austintexas.gov.

Enclosure

Cc: Marc Ott, City Manager